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Straight from the horse’s mouth! 

-Jan. 31st  

100th Day of School! 

Board Meeting, 6pm 

-Jan. 30th-Feb 2nd 

SOUPer Bowl Canned Food 

Drive 

-Feb. 14th  

Valentine’s Day 

-Feb. 20th-24th  

Break Week, No School 

-Feb. 28th  

Board Meeting, 6pm 

 

If you are using the parking lot to drop off your child, you 

must ESCORT your child across the crosswalk and into 

the front doors.  Please make sure to use the front row of 

spaces for parking. 

 

Kindergarten: 

Please make sure to remain in your vehicle and ensure 

that your signs are in the window for K4 and K5 pick-up.  

If your sign is not visible, you will be asked to park. 

Elementary: 

Any students who have not been picked-up by 3:40 must 

report to afterschool; a fee may apply. 

Middle: 

Any middle schoolers not picked up by 3:25 will be 

moved to the front of the school.  Any students who have 

not been picked-up 3:40 must report to afterschool; a fee 

may apply. -No students will be dismissed 

after 2:15pm. 

-Valid ID is required upon 

entrance to the school, and 

must be presented in order to 

sign-out any student. 

 

-Classes begin promptly at 

7:55; students are tardy after 

7:58 and must be signed in. 

-Please do not visit your child’s 

classroom in the morning 

during drop-off times.  If you 

would like to schedule a 

classroom visit, you must first 

contact the student services 

office. 

 

Drama Club (6th-8th graders): 

Every Thursday from 3-4pm 

News Team: 

Every Friday between 3-3:45pm 

Student Council Meeting: 

Wednesday, February 15th, 3-3:45pm 

 

 

 

 

Afternoon Car Line Procedures: 

Morning Car Line Procedures: 

http://www.hcacs.net/


’

No more litterbugs at HCA!  Miss Vargo’s 2nd grade class has started a new 

citizenship project.  Her students studied citizenship in social studies and, in 

alignment with the children's interest in our environment and their science 

standards, decided to start their very own grassroots project at HCA!  Her class has 

made the pledge to clean up the school grounds once a week.  They are going to 

track the number of pieces of trash we collect each week in hopes that the number 

will continually decrease.  Students are also raising awareness of their green efforts 

by creating and displaying posters around the school.  After their first week kick off they have already 

collected 429 pieces of litter!   

 

Congratulations to the inaugural leaders of HCA’s very first student council! 

President: Christina Simmons 

Vice President: Abbi McCurry 

Secretary:  Mendi Watkins 

Treasurer:  Chloe Johnfroe 

Public Relations Officers:  Aidan Cook and Luka Djolic

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

Do you need parent hours?  Read on! 

 Our Intervention/Enrichment class 

needs: Small white boards, timers, dry erase 

markers, magnetic letters, and small dry erase 

erasers for their centers. 

Nurse Shealy is in need of: 

 Tums tablets 

 Tylenol adult strength pills 

 Ziploc baggies 

 Thermometer probe covers 

DOUBLE PARENT HOURS for 

colored and white copy paper! 

Mrs. Morris is in need of: 

 Standard #2 pencils  

 Highlighters 

(These will help prepare our end of year 

testing kits for teachers and students!) 

The Student Services Office is in need of: 

 Kleenex 

 Lysol wipes 

 Clorox wipes 

 


